
CITY of THE DALLES 
313 COURT STREET 

THE DALLES, OREGON 97058 

(541) 296-5481 

October 22nd
, 1999 

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 

The regularly scheduled Historic Landmark Commission meeting for 
October 2?h, 1999 has been cancelled, due to an insufficient public 
notification. The rescheduled meeting will be held on November 3rd, 

1999 at 4:00 PM in the City Hall Council Chambers, 313 Court Street, 
The Dalles, Oregon. 

The HLC mailing will be next week, October 27th
, 1999, for the 

rescheduled meeting. 




